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MEMORANDUM FOR:  Thomas E. Murley, Director, NRR
Robert M. Bernero, Director, NMSS
Edward L. Jordan, Director, AEQD
Patricia G. Norry, Director, ADM

FROM: Eric S. Beckjord, Director
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
SUBJECT: COMIS-92-008 - REGULATORY REVIEW

President Bush has requested that Federal agencies initiate a regulatory
review in order to eliminate or revise regulations that are deemed unnecessary
or unnecessarily burdensome. The President has also requested that agencies
submit to him a report summarizing all pro-growth reforms implemented since
January 28, 1992.

By SRM of June 1, 1992, the Commission requested that the staff continue .0
look for areas in which rulemaking would further the spirit of the President’s
initiatives relating to regulatory review, and should additional areas be
identified, the Commission should be provided a projected rulemaking schedule.

In view of this Commission directive, I am requesting that you identify
specific initiatives in your respective offices that should be provided to the
Commission and included in NRC’s upcoming report te the President. Given that
our response to the Commission is due in mid-August, I am requesting that your
response to this request be submitted to RES by July 23, 1992.

The RES contact for this action is Sidney Feld, 301-492-3748.
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Eric S. Beckjord, Direttor
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
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